
SHREE VASISHTHA VIDHYALAYA 
(English Medium, CBSE affiliated, Member-NPSC, Recipient – International School) 

Circular to Parents of Classes Nursery to V (New Admission) 

11th March, 2025 

Dear Parents, 

We extend a warm welcome to you and your child to our school. 

We are pleased to inform you that the distribution of books and uniforms for the new 

admission students of Grades: Nursery to V will take place on March 22, 2025 

Saturday from 8.30 am - 12.00 pm. 

Please ensure your presence at the specified time to collect the necessary materials for 

your child's academic and uniform requirements. Our team will be available to assist you 

with any queries or concerns you may have regarding the distribution process. 

Warm Regards 

 

 

Dr. A. K Gaur Mrs. S. Srivastava 

Advisor Principal 


